
 

 

31st March 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Walmley Junior School would like to invite you to an NSPCC Online Safety Workshop 
designed to help you, along with the school, keep children safe online. There will be an 
opportunity for you to ask questions and gather resources as well as gain knowledge 
about your child’s online activity. 

The workshop will take place on Friday 28th April at 2:20pm in the school hall. It will 
finish at 3:20pm where you will then be able to collect your child as normal. 

Please return the reply slip below if you would like to attend the workshop so that the 
school and the NSPCC have an idea of how many parents are likely to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. J Orton 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

NSPCC Online Safety Workshop 

I would like to attend the NSPCC Online Safety Workshop on Friday 28th April. 

Name: …………………………………….. 

Signed: ……………………………………. Date: …………………………… 

 


